

July 15, 2022

Ms. Carmen Diaz
Acting Secretary of the Board
New Jersey Board of Public Utilities
44 South Clinton Avenue, 1st Floor
PO Box 350
Trenton, NJ 08625 – 0350

Re: In the Matter of Offshore Wind Transmission, Docket No. QO10100630, Response to Clarifying Questions Set 2

Dear Acting Secretary Diaz,

Rise Light & Power, LLC, on behalf of our wholly-owned subsidiary Outerbridge New Jersey, LLC (collectively, "Rise"), commends the New Jersey Board of Public Utilities ("BPU") and the Murphy Administration for their nation-leading offshore wind energy development program, which will deliver major benefits for New Jersey's economy, environment, and citizens.

Rise greatly appreciates the opportunity to provide its response to Clarifying Questions Set 2 related to our Outerbridge Renewable Connector proposal ("Outerbridge") in the pages that follow. For ease of reference, the questions are numbered in sequential order.

Rise stands ready to support the BPU in any way that may be helpful during this evaluation period. Please let us know if we can be of further assistance.

Respectfully,

Richmond Young Director of Development

Rise Light & Power